
 

 
City of Green 

Planning & Zoning Commission 
1755 Town Park Boulevard ■ PO Box 278 

Green, Ohio 44232-0278 
330-896-6614 

 

Notification of Recommendation 
 

  
To:  Nichole Baldinger, Clerk of Council, Interim 

Green City Council 
 
From:  Green Planning & Zoning Commission 

Robert Chordar, Chair 
Nichole Baldinger, Secretary 

 
Date:  June 22, 2018 
 
Re:  PZC Item 18-40 Fox Ridge Estates 
  Location:  Karla Drive 
     Subdivision Replat  
  
    
 
We, the City of Green Planning & Zoning Commission, at the meeting of June 20, 2018, reviewed the 
Fox Ridge Estates. 
 
The Planning and Zoning Commission voted 5-0 for a Favorable Recommendation to City Council for 
the proposed subdivision replat. A copy of the plat can be found in Granicus.   
 
If you need additional information, please contact the Planning Department. 
 
 
 
cc: Planning & Zoning Commission  

G. Neugebauer, Mayor 
B. Chris, Law Director, Interim 
File: PZC 18-40 


